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Date: Thursday, April 23rd,  2025 Time: 22:30 

Subject:  COMMUNICATION NO: 6 Document No: 3.6 

From: The CLERK OF THE COURSE   

To: Competitors / Crew Members   

No. of pages: 1 Attachments: 0 

 

 
 
Well done, everyone! We’re glad to see the first stage completed safely, great job out there. 
 
As mentioned in yesterday’s briefing, you all have Road book 2 and all the notes given, so there will be no briefing 
today. 
 
Just one important reminder: any note in the Road Book marked “BAD” is exactly that BAD. Please treat these 
sections with extra caution. They are marked for a reason and require your full attention. 
 
Also, most of the downhill (over Crest) sections are blind, so be extra careful and pay close attention to what’s 
coming up next. 
 
A quick logistical note: when the cars arrive at Tabuk Service Park, please make sure to keep the keys inside the 
cars in case you need to use them for any circumstances. All keys must be left in the cars so Stella technicians 
can place the tracking devices and the Road Books. 
 
Good Luck, Stay focused, and see you all at the Finish. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                                                                Aya Zakariya 
Clerk of the Course 

 
 


